
FILED 8/9/2018 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05177-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

August 9, 2018 

Public Service Commission 
CAI'ITAL C IRCLE OFFI CE CENTER • 2540 SIIU1\IARIJ OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk V 
Robert E. Graves, Public Uti lities Supervisor, Division ofEngineering~~ 

Docket No. 20160058-WS - Application for approval of transfer of Sun River 
Utilities, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 646-W and 554-S 
in Charlotte and DeSoto Counties to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. 

Please file the attached, "Emai l communication, providing the status of the subject transfer" in 
the above referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 

RG/pz 

Attachment 



Robert Graves 

From: 
Sent: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Tuesday, July 10, 2018 2:19 PM 

To: Robert Graves 
Subject: RE: North Charlotte 

No sir .. status quo .. 

From: Robert Graves [mailto:RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 2:10 PM 
To: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> (trendell@uswatercorp.net) 
Subject: North Charlotte 

Good Afternoon Troy, has there been any movement with regard to North Charlotte? 

Robert Graves 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-7009 
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